North Andover
Music Association

A 501 (¢) (3) Corporation
430 Osgood Street
North Andover, MA 01845

September 2014
Dear Supporter of Music,

This fall, the North Andover Music Association in conjunction with the North Andover
High School will once again host the New England Scholastic Band Association
Marching Band Competition--NESBA! This year 17 bands from across Massachusetts
and New Hampshire will perform on Saturday, October 4, 2014. Bands, parents, and
spectators from local communities such as Andover, Billerica, Lowell, Methuen, North
Andover, Salem, and Wakefield, among many others, will meet in our community to
cheer for these talented high school musicians. We expect more than 2,000 spectators this
year. We look forward to showcasing our very talented music students as well as our
beautiful high school and athletic facilities. It's an exciting event!

Support from local businesses helps pay for uniforms, instruments, buses, scholarships,
clinicians, and many other expenses that don’t fit into our school budget. Your generosity
keeps musi¢' in our schools.

Enclosed is an advertisement form for our program booklet. We invite you to attend the
competition, and we also hope you will take advantage of the diversity of communities
that will be in attendance and place your ad in our program.

Please feel free to contact me with questions at chandrikashh@yahoo.com. For more
information on the event, please visit us at www.northandovermusic.org

Thank you,

Chandrika Shah
NAMA Fundraising Chair
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North Andover High School and the
North Andover Music Association are hosting
New England Scholastic Band Association
Marching Band Competition

Saturday October 4, 2014

North Andover High School has a long tradition of fostering talented music students and a strong Marching
Band. Once again, NAHS and NAMA will be hosting a NESBA competition. 17 Marching Bands from across
Massachusetts (and their instructors, parent volunteers, and families) will descend upon North Andover High
School and march up a storm! This multi-community event is a wonderful opportunity to advertise to a diverse
audience. Please show your support for the music students of North Andover Pubic Schools by placing an ad in
our program. Our ad submission deadline is September 25, 2014.
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$25.00 Business card (~5"x2”)

$50.00 Half page (~5”x4”)

$100.00 Full page (~5"x8")

$200.00 back cover, while available (email klunny@comcast.net)
Amount enclosed: $

Checks should be made out to: North Andover Music Association (NAMA). Please mail ad copy or business

card and payment to: Karen Lunny, 20 Stage Coach Road, North Andover MA 01845 or email ad copy or
business card to: klunny@comcast.net

Contact name

Company

Address

Telephone fax

Email:
(please provide email for confirmation)

For more information, please visit us at www.northandovermusic.org
Payments can also be made via PayPal on the website.
North Andover Music Association is a 501 (c) (3) Corporation



